
HB 2434-S - DIGEST
(DIGEST OF PROPOSED 1ST SUBSTITUTE)

Declares that it is known that the federal trade
commission is currently studying the issue of credit-based
insurance scores and its effect on consumers. The insurance
commissioner is directed to obtain this report when completed,
and review the findings as they may apply to Washington
consumers and make any recommendations to the legislature
necessary to protect Washington consumers no later than one
hundred eighty days after receipt of the federal trade
commission report.


